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Scio Central School District    

Title IX Notice of Non-Discrimination 

 
The District does not discriminate on the basis of sex and prohibits sex discrimination in any 

education program or activity that it operates, as required by Title IX of the Education Amendments Act 
of 1972 and its implementing regulations (Title IX), including in employment.  

 
 Inquiries about Title IX may be directed to the District's Title IX Coordinator, the United States 
Department of Education's Office of Civil Rights, or both.  

 
  The District has designated and authorized the following District employee(s) to serve as its Title 
IX Coordinator(s):  
 
  Jon Cucchiaro, Business Administrator 
  jcucchiaro@sciocsd.org  

  (585)596-6313 
 
  Kelly Morehouse, Director of Pupil Personnel  
  kmorehouse@sciocsd.org  
  (585)596-6316 
 
District Policy 3421, Title IX and Sex Discrimination, which contains the District's Title IX 

nondiscrimination policy and grievance procedures, can be found in the District's Policy Manual, which 
is accessible on the District's website.  

 
To report information about conduct that may constitute sex discrimination or make a complaint 

of sex discrimination under Title IX, please contact a Title IX coordinator via phone or email.  Reports 
or complaints can also be reported to the Principal, School Counselor or Superintendent.  
 


